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Ninth Round of India-Turkey Foreign Office Consultations

The Ninth Round of India-Turkey Foreign Office Consultations was held on 17 April, 2015 in Ankara. The Indian delegation was led by Shri Navtej Singh Sarna, Secretary (West), MEA and the Turkish side was led by Mr. Feridun Sinirlioglu, Undersecretary of Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Turkey.

The talks were held in a cordial atmosphere and covered the entire range of bilateral relations including political, economic and commercial, cultural and other areas of cooperation.

The two sides also exchanged views on issues of regional and international importance.

Expressing satisfaction over the deliberations, leaders of both delegations agreed to convene the next round of Consultations in New Delhi at a mutually convenient date.
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